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KPS Creativity Expo 
 

        Thursday 14th December 

  2.15pm—3.10pm  

  & 5.00pm—5.30pm  

 

 
As part of our Term 4 Inquiry units, students have 

worked through a design process to create a  
variety of exciting creations.  

 

We hope you can come along to see them! 
 

 
KPS Christmas BBQ follows from 

 5.30pm 



 

 

 
 

Sick Bay Linen Roster  Term 4 
 
15th December  Sally Porter 
22nd December Melanie Hooke  

 
Thank you for your support 

 

 

Please note any payment received after the due 
date will not be accepted  

 

Calendar 
 

December 
 

Thursday, 14th December 
All Raffle Donations due today 

 
KPS Christmas BBQ & Creativity Expo 5.30pm 

 
Raffle drawn tonight at KPS Christmas BBQ 

 
Friday, 15th December 

Assembly 2.30pm to 3.10pm 
 

Final day for Online ordering for  
Stationary Packs 

 
Thursday, 21st December 

Grade 6 Graduation 
 

Friday, 22nd December 
No Icy Poles today 

 
Last day of school - 1.30pm finish 

 
January 2018 

 
Wednesday, 31st January 2018 

First day of Term 1 Gr1-6 
 

Thursday, 1st February 2018 
First day of Term 1 Foundation 

 
February 2018 

 
Friday, 16th February 

Grade 6 Jumpers & Polo Top last day for orders 
Orders & payments to be placed at  

All Things Uniform, Broadford  
 

 

Payment Due Date 

 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday to the following students who are 
celebrating their birthday in the coming week .  
We hope you have a lovely day. 
 
December 
 
13th  Tyler  FJ  
14th  Addyson FS 
   Hydi  2W 
15th  Ryan  5P 
17th  Zali  2C 
   Patrick 4J 
   Zali  4T 
20th  Cooper 5P 

What’s gone home recently?  

The following notices were sent home between 

Thursday 7th December  & Wednesday 13th 

December 
 

Whole School: Nil 

Selected Families: Nil 

Selected Students: Nil 

Individual Grade Levels: Nil 

Foundation: Nil 

Grade 1: Nil 

Grade 2: Nil 

Grade 3: Nil 

Grade 4: Nil 

Grade 5: Nil 

Grade 6: Nil 

Spare copies of notices are available from the 

office. 

 
LAST WEEK FOR ICY POLES 

 
REMINDER ICY POLES EVERY  

          FRIDAY $1:00 each 
 

$1:00 each a limit of 1 per a student 
Water, Sugar, Maize Glucose, Food Acid (330) 
Vegetable Gums (412, 410), Natural Flavours, 
Natural Colours (120, 160a, 101), Natural Plant 

Extract.  



  
From the Principal’s Desk…………... 
Welcome to Term 4 Week 10 at Kilmore Primary School. 
 

Storage Help Needed 
As you will be aware, we have four new classrooms operating next year.  This has meant some 
major shuffling of resources.  We desperately need help with the storage of some large mobile 
stage platforms.  They are about 1.5m wide, 2m long and 50 cm high.  We have five of them.  If 
you have a shed or covered areas where they could be stored, it would be greatly appreciated.  We 
do not use them very often but they are too good to throw away. 
 
Thank you 
I would like to thank the Studd family who are donating a large skip for the removal of end of year 
rubbish.  This will save the school a considerable amount and I thank them for their generosity. 
 
Grade Structures for 2018 
By now you will all know your child’s grade placement for next year.  I am very excited about the 
structure for 2018 and the ideas that are already being discussed for programming next year.  We 
do have one unit that will consist of five 3/4 composite grades.  There are several considerations 
that went into this decision and I believe it is a great outcome.  As it is new, I will run a forum on 
Tuesday December 19

th
 at 9.00am for anyone who has any questions. 

 

Kim Laffan 

Principal  
Kilmore Primary School 

Earlier this term, a group of students in Grades 2 to 6 completed online maths and/or reading 
tests. There were three levels of tests to choose from and each student answered 50 multiple 
choices questions written by ACER (Australian Council for Education). Congratulations to all 
students who took up the challenge. Persistence, problem solving and enthusiasm were all on 
display during the 90 minute testing session.  

 
Certificates will be presented at assembly on Friday 15th December. 

 

*Achieved ‘Advanced Level’ recognition from ACER 

Grade 2 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 

Riley Browning 
Vander Corcoran 

Cooper Cornish 
Montana Densworth 

Caden Galea 
Ava Osbrough 

Zali Patford 
Isabelle Sporle 

  

Matt Archibald* 
Brooke Corcoran* 

Luke Hillard* 
  

Harry Anderson* 
Aeysha Galea* 
Jordan Moussa 
Chelsea Meade 

Daniel Quinn 
  

Kash Laws 
Abi Pearson 
Dylan Porter 

Lachlan Rogers* 
Brittney Upton 

Will Anderson 
Ethan Buckow 
Emmett Clark 
Erin Edwards 

Caitlyn Henderson 
Chloe Hillard 

Emily Moussa 
Sienna Poorter* 

Isobel Porter* 
Jess Riolo* 

Abby Taite* 
  



 

 

 

     2017 KPS XMAS Raffle  
        Ticket Purchases 
 
 

This year we have added another way to purchase Raffle tickets to our usual buying at select times 
after school and at the Xmas BBQ itself (these will still be available) but this is for those who can’t 
get there at those times or would just like the ease of handing in this form and money for the tickets 
and then getting tickets sent home with their child. 
 
Tickets are $1 each and we have already sourced some fantastic prizes such as;  
 
-Toyota Vouchers 
-Family Pass to Science works 
-Family pass to the 4 attractions at Phillip Island 
-Family pass to Melbourne museum  
-Many more, and more to come  
 
Childs Name (this will also be the name on the tickets:_____________________________ 
 
Childs Class: ____________________________________ 
 
Number of tickets to purchase: _____________________ 
 
Total Money Enclosed: ____________________________ 
 
Please Note money can only be paid with CASH 

 
 

Thank You 
 
 
Last Thursday afternoon I was pleased to be invited to Lancemore Hill Conference Centre to 
receive the donation of two bikes for our school raffles. The bikes were put together by a team of 
managers from Boral Constructions working with Total Team Management, a company who work 
closely with Bully Zero. Look out for tickets to the Christmas raffle at our school BBQ & Christmas 
picnic this Thursday evening and you might be lucky enough to win a fabulous new bike. 
 
Kilmore Primary wishes to thank Bully Zero, Total Team Management & Boral Constructions. 
Julie McCarthy 

 


